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The World Trade Center
New York, New York
May all the victims of all the tragic events
of September 11, 2001
know that we will never forget.
May they rest in peace.

A Memory...offered by Dick Bernard
The photos at left were taken by myself at the end of
June, 1972.
I was on my first, and so far only, visit to
New York City when I took these photos. A short while
before seeing WTC, we had visited the United Nations
building. I took the second photo in route by ferry to the
Statue of Liberty.
I had no idea that I was photographing history.

At the time of these photos, the north tower of WTC had
just been completed; the south tower was within months
of completion. One of the towers opened in 1972; the
second was dedicated early in 1973.

Of course these vibrant places and several thousand of
those who visited and worked there, are now but a
memory.

May their memory remind us of the temporary and
unpredictable nature of life; of the need to live our lives
as well as we can while we can. And may they remind
us also of the need to strive for peace and justice in this
world of which our country and its people are but a
small part.

Postscript: The image of WTC collapsing will likely
endure in our national memory, much like the battleship
Arizona at Pearl Harbor, 60 years ago, December 7,
1941. My Dad's brother, Uncle Frank, went down with
the Arizona, so each time the tape is replayed, I witness
his death. May he rest in Peace, and may we work for

Peace, always. /&, L/ gmwm(

pEe



